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The SAU#19 School Board announces that Scott Gross has been named as the SAU #19 Business Administrator for the 

communities of Goffstown and New Boston, effective July 1, 2018. Mr. Gross will be responsible for all business 

administration functions. This position oversees budget, finance, purchasing, facilities, transportation, food service and 

risk management functions within the SAU and its respective Districts. 

 “I couldn’t be more pleased to welcome Mr. Gross to our team.  Scott is a very bright, dynamic leader who will assume 

the leadership of our business office during a time of great complexity and challenge.  I have every confidence in Scott 

as he works to correct errors that have occurred historically and seeks to rebuild trust with the communities.  Mr. Gross 

is very excited to rise to these challenges to serve the communities of Goffstown and New Boston,” shared 

Superintendent Brian Balke. 

Mr. Gross comes to SAU #19 with over 25 years of management and leadership experience with a national insurance 

company. A graduate of Binghamton University in New York, Mr. Gross is currently pursuing his Master’s in Business 

Administration degree at the University of New Hampshire. During the past 20 years, Scott has been very active in the 

Goffstown community, having served as Goffstown Selectman, School Board member, and Budget Committee member. 

Among other management and leadership competencies, Mr. Gross brings extensive experience with budgets, contract 

negotiations, and risk management.  

Mr. Gross is a long-time resident of Goffstown, along with his wife Tammy and their two daughters. 
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